LAKETOWN TOWNSHIP
SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE

Tuesday, April 30, 2024
Town Hall @ 7:00pm
9530 Laketown Road

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town Board of Laketown will be in an informational meeting on Tuesday, April 30th, 2024, pertaining to asphalt road improvement in the Pierson Lake neighborhood. The residents of Pierson Lake neighborhood are invited to attend.

Posted April 23, 2024
 Leanne Kunze, Town Clerk
